
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                 Contact: Nore J. Ghibaudy 

Director of Public Relations 
Jefferson County Clerk’s Office 

 
The Jefferson County Clerk’s Office, will be Closed  
December 24th & 25th, 2019 for Christmas  
 
LOUISVILLE, KY (December 2019) – The Jefferson County Clerk’s Office and all its Motor Vehicle branch 
customer locations will be closed Tuesday, December 24th and Wednesday, December 25th in observance of 
Christmas.   
 
Normal work hours will resume on Thursday, December 26th at all customer branch offices from 8:30 AM– 
4:30 PM, with extended hours until 6:30 PM on Thursday at the Jeffersontown branch. 
 
 
 
The Jefferson County Clerk’s Office, will also be Closed December 31st, 2019 and 
January 1, 2020 for the New Year Observance 
 
The offices will also be closed Tuesday, December 31st and Wednesday, January 1st for the New Year.   

 
Normal work hours will resume on Thursday, January 2, 2020 at all customer branch offices from 8:30 AM– 
4:30 PM, with extended hours until 6:30 PM on Thursday at the Jeffersontown branch. 
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Visit our Website:  wwwJeffersonCountyClerk.org 

Christmas & New Year Holiday Closings 


